
 
 
 

New Mexico Ornithological Society 

 
 

53rd Annual Meeting 
 

11 APRIL 2015 
Holiday Inn 

3620 N. Main Street 
Roswell, NM 88201 

 
 

The New Mexico Ornithological Society (NMOS) will hold its 53rd Annual Meeting on Saturday, 11 
April 2015, at the Holiday Inn in Roswell.  This meeting will include an NMOS business meeting, an 
NMOS general science session, and an evening banquet and keynote speaker.  The keynote speaker will 
be Dr. Warren C. Conway, Bricker Endowed Chair in Wildlife Management from Texas Tech University, 
and his talk with be entitled “Snowy plovers and associated nesting habitats in the Southern High 
Plains: trends and conservation concerns”.  Meeting participants are encouraged to stay on site at the 
Holiday Inn, which has established a special discounted room rate for NMOS meeting attendees.   
 
NMOS is coordinating with the United Field Ornithologists of Roswell (UFO-R) to host an organized, 
guided field trip (no charge) on Sunday morning following the meeting. This field trip will provide 
meeting participants with an opportunity to see and learn about migrant and wintering birds of the Pecos 
River valley.  

 


